
JOBWAREHOUSE DEVELOPMENT 

 

 WHAT IS BEING PROPOSED? 

Whilst local residents and owners welcome the restoration  

of the derelict Job Warehouse heritage building, the scale and associated  

amenity issues of the proposal are of concern.  

The liquor licence application has been fast tracked by the  

responsible minister in contravention of existing state government  

and Melbourne City Council guidelines and by-laws. The spirit of this  

application is not in line with the recommended best practice for  

liquor consumption. 

 

LIQUOR LICENSE APPLICATION  
Application is for the whole site, including the new Liverpool Street  

building, to have a late night general licence with the intention of being  

a restaurant and bar, and take-away.  

Trading hours applied for are 7am-3am Monday-Saturday and  

10-3am Sunday for consumption on the licensed premises and 10am-11pm  

for consumption off the licenced premises (except Anzac day and  

Good Friday when trading hours begin at noon). 

 

TO LODGE AN OBJECTION 
VCGLR License 67518A01 Juliet’s Terrace 54-62 Bourke St Email objections  

referencing License 67518A01 to contact@vcglr.vic.gov.au 

 

DEADLINE 
The deadline to lodge an objection is 2 July 2020 

 

mailto:contact@vcglr.vic.gov.au

